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3rd 

     Head Teacher’s Comments 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

 

The long awaited Christmas holidays are upon us... 

 

As you would expect School has been very busy this week; we've enjoyed our Christmas parties, Christmas 

lunch, the Music Hub Pantomime and enjoyed lots of Christmas crafts in class too.  

 

As a team, we have all worked extremely hard, during a very challenging term, to ensure your children's learning 

has not been interrupted. Thank you for supporting us and your children at home, we are very grateful.  

 

We would like to remind you that breakfast club is available from 8.15am each morning. From January, the price 

will be increased slightly to £2.50 per child. This includes a healthy breakfast.  

Our after-school club (which also includes a snack) runs from 3.15-5.00 pm. This club will be increasing to £5 

per child. Our wrap around care prices have not changed for several years and are provided to help our working 

families, not to make a profit.  

Please can we politely request that any outstanding payments are made in the first week back. 

 

We hope you all enjoy a peaceful and well-deserved break.  

 

We do not know what the new year will bring but we will be sure to continue working together to provide the 

best education for your children.  

School reopens on Wednesday, the 5th of January at 8:45am. Staff cannot supervise any children on site 

before 8.45, unless they are booked into breakfast.  

 

Thank you once again for your continued support and we look forward to seeing you all in 2022. 

 

On behalf of all the team, we wish you a Merry Christmas,  

Stay Safe, 

 

 

Mrs Bone.  

 
 
 
Stay safe, 
 

 

Mrs Bone and Mrs Tansey 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   ATTENDANCE           

TEDDY AWARD 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Reception 96% 

Year 1   90% 

Year 2 96% 

Year 100%   

Year 4 37%   

Year 5 87%    

Year 6 95% 

 
Well done year 4! 
Get well soon to 
all our little ones 

at home!!!  
 

Keep  

  DIARY – December 2021 
 
 
Wednesday January 5th School reopens at 8.45  
 
January 10th – clubs to re start.  
Letters will be sent home in the first week of term. 
 
 
  
 
    
 
 
 

 
 

It was lovely welcoming Sister Maria  

for Christmas lunch this week. 

 


